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Requirements for Quinceaneras 

 
 

 
 

 

For all those who are planning on having a Quinceanera here at Saint 
Anthony Mary Claret Catholic Church, the first step is the Mandatory 
Quinceanera Orientation.  It is offered on the fourth Thursday of March 
and September each year. 

 

There are three basic requirements: 

 We ask that you please contact us at least a year in advance of your 
date. 
 

 At least one parent and the child must attend the above-
mentioned mandatory orientation. 
 

 The child must be enrolled in Religious Education classes at 
least two years prior to the Quinceanera, if not here at Saint 
Anthony Mary Claret Catholic Church, then at another catholic 
church.  If your child is registered for RE classes at another 
catholic church, you must submit a letter from that church 
verifying that your child is registered and attending at the time that 
you schedule the date on our calendar. 
 



 

 

Scheduling 

 

To check on the status of a date, you can call the office at 210-688-9033 
Monday through Friday.  

To secure your date and time on our calendar, a deposit is required.  The 
cost categories are as follows: 

 
 
COST 
 

1. Contributing Parishioners: 
For registered parishioners who have contributions of $600.00 or 
more in the last calendar year, a $50.00 deposit is required and 
payable at the time the reservation is made to cover the cost of 
utilities and janitorial expenses.   
 

2. Parishioners who do not fall into category #1 and Non-Parishioners 
The fee is $600.00.  A deposit of $50.00 or more is required and 
payable at the time the reservation is made to cover the cost of 
utilities and janitorial expenses.  If you cancel less than six months 
before the Quinceanera, only $200.00 will be refunded. 
 

For any other questions, please call the office at 210-688-9033 or send 
an email to saclaret@saclaret.com. 

 


